Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee;

| am writing in support of SB 143, extending the sunset on the Rural Provider Tax Credit. The Rural Provider Tax Credit is an
important tool in the recruitment and retention of qualified providers in our rural

The Rural Provider Tax Credit is an important tool in our recruitment efforts. Thank you for your consideration and | encourage your
support for SB 143.

Sincerely — Jesse Jarnes



